
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 03, 2017

Attn: Mr. Kevin Hritz
Sierra Nevada Corporation
18635 Jarkey Drive
Hagerstown, MD 21742

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Mr. Kevin Hritz,

This refers to application, File No. 1782-EX-ST-2016, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. NTIA
in coordination with DoD and the Military Assignment Group (MAG) Chairman agree the Army user
should submit for frequency assignments via the Army spectrum management channels.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 35606

Sincerely,

Anthôhy Serafini
Acting Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch


